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Conservative Election Candidates 
 
 
1872 
THE REPRESENTATION OF NORTH WILTS.          At a meeting of the Conservative Registration Society 
for North Wilts, held at the Town Hall, it was resolved to propose two candidates at the next election – the 
sitting member, Sir George Jenkinson, and Mr. George Estcourt.  It was stated that the Liberals would only 
propose one candidate - the sitting member, Lord Charles Bruce.        Salisbury and Winchester Journal 
and General Advertiser, 21 December 1872 
 


